
October 29, 2022        

 

To:  Benjamin Quen 

  Commandant Department of Oregon 

 

From:  Derral Hunt 

  Web Sgt Department of Oregon 

 

Subject: Web Sgt’s Report, Winter Conference 2022 

 

 

Sir Commandant: 

 

 In August of 2022 the three-year contract for hosting the Department’s website with 

Siteground expired. Renewing the contract with this company for another three years would cost 

the department more than $400. Therefore, I found a new company to host the department’s 

WordPress website; Dreamhost. The contract for three years of hosting the department’s website 

at Dreamhost cost $142.20 which includes the security certificate required by Google and Edge. 

The domain name renewal for mcl-oregon.org will cost $19.99 per year for three years. Total 

cost for three years of website hosting with domain name renewals and secure certificates is 

$202.17 which will expire August 31, 2025. 

 

After transferring the website to Dreamhost I spent two months totally revamping and updating 

the website with a new clean user-friendly platform that is readily viewable on any device 

including smartphones which now accounts for more than 62% of internet access by any other 

kinds of devices including pc(s), laptops, and tablets. 

 

I added a new page which will serve as the Department’s library for documents, forms, and 

publications. There will be a password protect area for sensitive material including department 

minutes, detachment reports, bylaws and other Department information. The password to enter 

the secure area of the library is DD-214. Passwords are case sensitive so enter the password 

exactly as shown in this report. Do not share this password with anyone who is not a member of 

the Marine Corps League. 

 

Semper Fi 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Derral Hunt 

Web Sgt 

Department of Oregon 

Marine Corps League 

 


